
The Headteacher 

Mkondezi Model School 

c/o 133 Nkhata Bay 

Malawi 

 

05/09/11 

 

To: Barry Thorsness 

Touch And Feel Africa 

 

Re: Letter of Appreciation 

 

I write to express our thanks and appreciation on the coming of the solar bulbs to our 

school on behalf of the school and the community.  These bulbs came at a time when we 

needed light most.  Since they are not only useful to learners but also to the community 

and teachers within and around the school. 

 

Learners from Secondary Schools come to study in our school.  We would like to request 

the company if possible to send us mor bulbs so that they benefit more learners, not only 

in our school but also in neighbouring schools. 

 

Secondly, thank you so much for the support that our learners have received from Barry 

in terms of school fees.  I hope this will not end up here but hope to benefit more in the 

future if God allows. 

 

Lastly, words alone can not express how much we really appreciated all the services he 

did for us. 

 

Mary Nyirenda, 

Head teacher 

Mkondezi Model School 

 

 


